
Family Bulletin 

Dear Parents/carers,

A very warm welcome back to Avanti Gardens School, I hope that you all had an enjoyable 
and rejuvenating summer holiday.

I will start with an apology for my absence this week, I was taken unwell last weekend with a 
nasty virus which resulted in a hospital visit and a week of enforced rest. Much to my relief, I 
am on the mend now and looking forward to being back to normal from the start of next 
week.

Over the summer the Avanti Team have been working hard to continue to develop the 
school site, harnessing its’ potential to be a truly unique and inspiring place for our students 
to learn. There are further exciting developments, which will be taking place over the coming 
term, and I will endeavour to write to you regularly with these updates.

We also have many exciting curriculum developments for the year ahead including a focus 
on Sustainability and Climate Awareness, as well as Philosophical Discussion. We intend to 
build on the success of events from last year and hold more exciting celebrations of work 
from the amazing curriculum offer we are developing at our school.

We have welcomed many new faces across the whole Avanti Gardens team this year and I 
am sure that you have and will continue to welcome them warmly to our amazing school 
community.

I would like to extend a huge thank you, at the end of last year academic year I wrote 
encouraging a renewed whole school focus of Uniform and Attendance and we have seen a 
marked improvement this week. I really appreciate the desire shown to work alongside the 
whole team improving standards at Avanti Gardens and really pushing forward with the 
many exciting developments we have ahead of us.

Best wishes for the weekend,

Mr Penny.

Principal



 

  UPDATES

Do not send your child into school with any food that contain these 
ingredients. This includes nut butters ( including Nutella ) and 
hummus. They pose a serious risk to children in our school. Any food 
containing the above will be removed we will give you a call to let you 
know.

Thank you for your cooperation



 

  UPDATES

COVID-19, Measles, Chickenpox and Shingles.

Please may we ask for your co-operation in an important 
matter?

One of our pupils is receiving medical treatment at which 
puts them at risk if they are exposed to COVID-19, Measles, 
Mumps, Chickenpox or Shingles. We also need to be made 
aware if your child has diarrhoea and vomiting, flu like 
symptoms, slapped cheek or any other illness.
If anyone in your house has symptoms of covid and are 
getting tested please let school know.
Please let us know immediately if your child is suspected of 
having measles.
Our pupil is also at risk from chickenpox and would require a 
medical review within three days of contact. If your child is 
suspected of having chickenpox, you should let us know 
immediately.
It is also important that you let us know if there is shingles 
in your household.
Your child is not at any risk what so ever from this situation. 
However, the health and well-being of our pupil who is at 
risk, does depend on the co-operation of all other parents 
and we hope you can help us.
With many thanks.



 

  UPDATES

INCLUSION COFFEE MORNING

We are hosting a coffee morning where all parents are invited for 
a chance to meet and chat. This will be held on Friday the 22nd 
September 9:15 – 10:15. More details to follow.

BOOKING MEALS AND PARENT PAY

Parent Pay is the system that we use to book school lunches. All 
families should now have received their Username and Password to 
log in. Parent Pay only select one parent to receive this email. If there 
is more than one parent then you will both need to check your emails. 
Please select your meals here. This includes all children in Reception, 
Year 1 and Year 2. Children in these years do not need to pay but do 
need to select your meal.

This must be done 48 hours in advance as we will only be able 
to offer the Jacket Potato option and Fruit to those who have 
not selected.

We are aware that are sometimes issues with Parent Pay, please email 
the office with any problems and we will try to get these rectified as 
soon as possible.



COMMUNITY NEWS



Discover an exciting array of free information and support sessions 
hosted by Bristol Parent Carers throughout September. No diagnosis 
is required for you to participate. Secure your spot for free by 
clicking here:
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/o/bristol-parent-carers-
7809612275#collections

https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/o/bristol-parent-carers-7809612275
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/o/bristol-parent-carers-7809612275




What is Strengthening Families Strengthening Communities? (SFSC)

Strengthening Families, Strengthening Communities (SFSC) is a parenting 

course aimed at parents of children aged up to 18. It is designed to support 

you to raise happy and successful children by helping you access information 

and strategies about parenting. It will help you to think about your own 

experiences, and about how your culture and family background have shaped 

your parenting style.

Being a parent can be a fulfilling and enjoyable experience. When our 

children grow up to be happy, confident, and capable of being responsible and 
respectful in family and community life, we can rightly feel proud.

However, being a parent can also be stressful, particularly when the advice we 

receive about how to be a good parent contradicts the way our own parents 

raised us. This stress may be added to when we find we have to deal with the 

challenges of everyday living: managing money; supporting our children’s 

education; coping with ill-health or poor housing; dealing with racism; 

bringing up our children in unsafe surroundings; and ensuring that both girls 

and boys get a fair chance to achieve their ambitions.

SFSC is based on “building blocks for success”, and we use these building 

blocks through the course to help us get where we want to be, and to build 

strong foundations in our families and local community. We will look at how 

we can improve our relationships, use positive discipline, and influence our 

children as they grow up and prepare them for adulthood.

The programme provides a chance to meet other parents, get information on 

the child development, and to look at how our own experiences have 

influenced our parenting methods. There are opportunities for an in-depth 

explorations of parenting skills, with attention paid to how children can be 

helped to develop self-discipline and self-esteem.

The aim of the course is to achieve a healthy, violence free lifestyle for you 

and your family, and you’ll learn how to understand your own behaviour, 

build your confidence as a parent, influence your children’s behaviour, and 

improve your relationships and communication with them.

How do I book on?

To book a place on the course call Sally Williams or Paul on 0117 9556971





Wishing you all a fun weekend. We really look 
forward to seeing you all next week.

From the whole Avanti Gardens Team
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